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Welcome 

We discussed the minutes of the last meeting and 

talked about the highlights so far this term including all 

the ‘Tell Me Tuesday’ talks. 

Hygiene Bank Charity and Looking after our Teeth 

Mrs Gwilliam told us we had a 
lovely email from Lynn from the 
Hygiene Bank thanking us for 
the fantastic donations of 
hygiene products. Apparently, 
Lynn was overwhelmed with 
our generosity and said that our community had 



helped people in need in our 
local community more than 
we could imagine. We have 
now become an official hub 
for the Winchester Hygiene 
Bank.  
We thanked Olivia for asking 
her Mum, Dr Baber (a 

dentist) for coming in and talking to us yesterday. We 
all found the talk really interesting and learnt a lot 
about how to look after our teeth. 
  
 

Update on Getting More Active this Year! 

Mrs Gwilliam said that the 

Pupil survey, which all the 

children in the school took 

part in last July, revealed that 

many children in all year 

groups would like more opportunities to get more 

active. This has resulted in Mrs Morey organising a 

Sports Champions sponsored event. We will get a 

chance to meet an athlete and take part in a sponsored 

circuit of fitness activities. This will encourage us to be 

more active and also raise money a sports charity and 

for the school. Everyone was excited! 



APPLE FEST 2023 – This 

FRIDAY.  

By popular demand we 

are holding our annual 

apple fest this Friday. Oak 

class have written to 

Sparsholt College who 

have kindly agreed to donate 12 varieties of English 

apples. Year 6 Prefects will help run this event. We are 

hoping to raise more than £250 for Karis Kids. It will be 

wonderful to help our friends in Kampala again this 

year. 

Minutes by Olivia and Harriet 

 

 

 


